
Week commencing 08.09.25 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                              
Welcome back! We hope you all had a wonderful summer. The children have had a fantastic first few days and are 

becoming familiar with the new routine and structure of the day. 

 

English:  This week we will be reading the story ‘Super Duper You’ by Sophy Henn and we will be writing sentences 

focusing on sentence structure.   

 

Phonics: - We will be recapping the sounds that the children learnt in Reception and using these sounds to write 

words and sentences. This week, we will also assess the children’s phonic knowledge in order to provide them with 

appropriate reading books to bring home on Friday. You may notice that the level might be different from what 

they were reading in the Summer term – do not worry! We are ensuring that they are fully secure with any gaps 

before moving on. Please be reassured that this doesn’t take long. 

 

Maths: - We will be sorting objects into different groups and counting within ten. 

 

Science: We will be learning about the sense of sight and will be testing to see how light affects our ability to see. 

 

RE: We will be looking at Christianity this term and this week we will be learning about the creation story. 

 

PE: We will have our first Multisports session on Friday 12th September. Going forward our sessions will be on 

WEDNESDAY mornings.  

 

Music:  This week the children will listen to and appraise the song ‘Hey You!’ by Joanna Mangona and find the pulse 

to the song. 

 

PSHE: - We will introduce ‘Jigsaw Jack’ and will talk about our rights and responsibilities as a member of a class.  

 

At home you could:  

• Take a walk and talk to your children about your local area and see if you can collect any natural objects e.g. 

conkers, pinecones or acorns. 

• Please read with your children for 10minutes every day and write in their reading records.  

Enrichment activity donations: We will be continuing to accept donations of junk modelling items (no packaging 

which contains nuts or egg cases and loo rolls), magazines, leaflets, shaving cream and pasta.  We are also in need of 

small world toys so if you have any unused toys such as, small animals, people, farm house etc. we would really 

appreciate them.  

Diary Dates: - 

Friday 12th September – Multisports sessions begin 

Friday 12th September – Fox Class meet the teacher 9.00am – 9.45am (school hall) 

Monday 15th September – Squirrel Class meet the teacher 9.00am – 9.45am (school hall) 

Monday 15th September – Hedgehog Class meet the teacher 2.00pm – 2.45pm (school hall) 

Friday 19th September – Safeguarding Session with Miss Morris for Parent Volunteers – 09.05am-09.35am 

          

                  If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

                                                                            The Year 1 team 

 

 

 

 


